
Dated: 26th September, 2024

To,
The General Manager
Department of Corporate Services
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001.

Kind Attn: The General Manager
Dear Sir,

Sub: Intimation of Closure of TradingWindow – reg.

Scrip Code: 534796

Pleased to be informed that pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015

read with Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading, the Trading Window for

dealing in Equity shares of the company shall remain closed, from Tuesday, 01stOctober, 2024 till 48

hours after the declaration of Un-audited financial results for the second quarter and half year

ended 30th September, 2024 for all the promoters/ Promoter Group/ Directors/ KMP/Employees of

the company including designated persons, insiders and their immediate relatives, covered under

the code.

Kindly take the above information on record.

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,
For CDG Petchem Limited

MANOJ KUMAR DUGAR
MANAGING DIRECTOR
DIN: 00352733
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